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Greetings Mark and crew,

I want to thank yob for a fantastic paint job on my~hou-se.

I don't know how you managed to clean up so much of the old paint.

I was super impressed that you painted the window borders the green

you used on the rest of the house.

Your professionalism is outstanding and I can understand why you are so

busy.

I will certainly recommend you to anyone I come across who is looking

for a paint job.

Your price, outstanding quality in workmanship and courteous dealing

with me are, how do they day that now, P..;iceless.

1200 First St

New Glarus


